

The International Republican Institute

Suite 700 1225 Eye St., NW Washington, D.C. 20005 (202) 408-9450 (202) 408-9462 FAX www.iri.org

August 31, 2007

Dear Mr. Soksan Hing,

On behalf of the International Republican Institute (IRI), I want to congratulate you on your successful first place win in the Cambodia Youth Leadership Challenge. IRI is very pleased that we are able to arrange a professional development program for you in Washington, D.C. This program will allow you to cultivate your leadership skills and gain experience in areas that are specifically catered to your particular professional and educational interests.

IRI will cover the costs of your coach-class travel to and from Cambodia, hotel accommodations, and meals during this program. Emery Tomaszeski and John Miller will coordinate with you and our travel office to make all such arrangements. This program will last for 17 days (including travel) and will take place from September 15, 2007 until October 2, 2007. Prior to your departure from Cambodia, the IRI Cambodia office will provide you with a briefing book that will contain information for this program that will help familiarize you with the program's activities and with Washington, D.C.

In the meantime, please complete the attached forms and return them to Lazar Antonic by September 12, 2007. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact one of our Cambodia staff members.

I look forward to meeting you in Washington!

Buntin

Sincerely,

Cynthia R. Bunton Director, Asia Division